

Sveučilište u Splitu Medicinski fakultet Universitas Studiorum Spalatensis Facultas Medica Šoltanska 2A 21000 Split HRVATSKA

SUBJECT: Notification for students containing information on the organization of classes during the announced strike on March 19, 2025 (Wednesday) at the School of Medicine in Split

Dear students,

Please note that a strike has been announced at all science and education institutions of the Republic of Croatia, which will take place on March 19, 2025 (Wednesday).

Therefore, we would like to inform you about the following details regarding the organization of classes during the strike:

1. Organization of classes during the strike:

- Teachers participating in the strike will be required to inform you about the cancellation of classes.
- In case of any cancellation of scheduled classes on the day of the strike, new dates to make up for cancelled classes will be arranged, and you will be notified on time.

2. Student obligations:

- Regardless of the strike, students are still required to fulfil all obligations according to the study plan and program.
- We recommend contacting teachers for specific information regarding possible cancellations and rescheduling of classes.

Please make sure to regularly check for notifications and future information regarding rescheduled classes and ensure that you fulfil your obligations on time.

For any further questions or clarifications, feel free to contact your teachers or the administration.

Doon:

Professor Ante Tonkić

Tel: +385 (0)21 557 800 / 557 903

Fax: +385 (0)21 557 895 e-mail: office@mefst.hr web: www.mefst.unist.hr